
Katy  Perry’s  Vegas  Poolside
Bachelorette Party

Katy  Perry
officially said goodbye to her single days as she celebrated
her bachelorette party this past weekend, reported People.  To
commemorate  her  upcoming  marriage  to  comedian  and  actor
Russell Brand, Perry arrived at the Las Vegas Hard Rock Hotel
Beach Club with her BFFs in tow, including singer Rihanna. 
After some poolside fun, the bachelorette and her entourage
packed into a Hummer limo for a trip to Cirque du Soleil’s KA
show, where they made sure to congratulate the cast.  Bar-
hopping  at  places  like  XS  Nightclub  and  Sapphire  soon
followed.  Keeping it short and sassy as usual, Perry tweeted,
“Signing up for a liver transplant now.”

What are some creative ideas for bachelorette parties?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your  bachelorette  party  should  be  a  fun,  and  memorable
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experience.   Cupid  has  some  suggestions  to  make  it
unforgettable:

1. Awesome 80’s prom: If you’re in the New York City area and
looking to relive the days of teased hair and spandex, Webster
Hall’s Awesome 80’s Prom may be just the thing to make your
party perfect.  Remember, “girls just wanna have fun”!

2. Times Square: Where better to say “bye-bye” to your single
life than the “center of the universe”: Times Square.  There’s
nothing that Times Square doesn’t offer!  From great food to
great live music venues, to happening nightclubs with flashing
strobe lights, you’re bound to have a memorable time.

3. Viva Las Vegas: Sometimes sticking with tradition is the
best answer.  Vegas has been one of the top bachelorette party
scenes for years.  If the future Mrs. Brand chose Sin City for
her last night of singledom, then it may be a good place for
you to consider too!

 


